
HAVE YOU OR A MEMBER OF

YOUR FAMILY BEEN IMPACTED

BY THE OPIOID CRISIS AND IN

NEED OF SERVICES TO

BECOME EMPLOYED?

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

ALEXIS CICCANTI AT

ALEXIS.CICCANTI@MASSHIREGREATERLOWELL.COM

 

The MassHire Greater Lowell Workforce Board

has received funding to provide career

development and training services to those

impacted by the crisis.

Eligibility Requirements Apply


